
 

 

 

 

CITIZENS ADVISORY COUNCIL  

CANCELLATION NOTICE  

 

The Joshua Basin Water District’s Citizens Advisory Council 

meeting scheduled for Tuesday, November 10, 2020, 

 at 6:00 p.m., is canceled. 

If you have any questions, please contact the District at 

 (760) 974-0072 or  Email: bwaszak@jbwd.com. 


